Correspondence between Lord Evans and
Rt Hon Angela Rayner MP on Upholding
Standards in Public Life

Lord Evans has replied to Angela Rayner’s letter on the Opposition Day
Motion, due to take place on Tuesday 7 June 2022, on Upholding Standards in
Public Life.



http://www.government-world.com/correspondence-between-lord-evans-and-rt-hon-angela-rayner-mp-on-upholding-standards-in-public-life/
http://www.government-world.com/correspondence-between-lord-evans-and-rt-hon-angela-rayner-mp-on-upholding-standards-in-public-life/
http://www.government-world.com/correspondence-between-lord-evans-and-rt-hon-angela-rayner-mp-on-upholding-standards-in-public-life/

